
Potential Merger Survey

Survey

Greetings Stakeholders,

As you are all aware, WLA has been exploring a merger with MSA. Although there are many points to
yet make a determination on, at this point I feel that the non-negotiables for WLA are:

1. That the PK-8 students remain at 8089 Globe Drive (our current location) and that over time, a high
quality high school setting will be established at another site.
2. Core Knowledge would be the curriculum for PK-5 and we will continue to work towards a school
of distinction for the elementary school level
3. The curriculum used currently at MSA, which includes some of the curriculum that we are currently
using for the WLA middle school, will be the curriculum that a merged school would use for grades
6-12.
4. That the merger will not commence until July, 2024.

That said, following MSA's board meeting last evening, we would love to get a general idea as to
where our WLA stakeholders' hearts are regarding the merger. Your input is a vital part of this
process as we navigate decisions together. Please take a moment to complete this 1 question survey.

Thank you~

Dr. Mortensen

1. Would you like our board to continue exploring the merger with MSA?

Yes, we would like to continue exploring the merger.

No, we would not like to continue exploring the merger.

I am neutral




